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At a meeting of the DEVELOPMENT CONTROL (NORTH SUNDERLAND) 
SUB-COMMITTEE held in the CIVIC CENTRE on TUESDAY, 1ST JULY, 
2008 AT 3.30 P.M. 
 
 
Present 
 
Councillor D. Wilson in the Chair 
Councillors Bell, Blackburn, Fletcher, D. Forbes, J.W. Walton and L. Walton 
 
 
Declarations of Interest 
 
08/01567/OUT – Sunderland ARC (Items for Information) 
 
Councillor Bell declared a personal and prejudicial interest in the item as a 
season ticket holder of Sunderland AFC and agreed to withdraw from the 
meeting if any questions were raised in respect of the item. 
 
 
Apologies for Absence 
 
Apologies for absence were submitted on behalf of Councillors Howe,  
T. Martin, and D. Smith. 
 
 
Applications made under the Town and Country Planning Acts and 
Regulations made thereunder 
 
The Director of Development and Regeneration submitted a report (copy 
circulated) relating to the North Sunderland area, copies of which had also 
been forwarded to each Member of the Council upon applications made 
thereunder. 
 
(For copy report – see original Minutes) 
 
 
08/01602/LAP – Replacement of existing gravel sports pitch with grass 
sports pitch along with remodelling of levels 
 
1. RESOLVED that Members were minded to approve the application for 
the reasons set out in the report and subject to the five conditions outlined 
therein. 
 
 
(Signed) D. WILSON  
 Chairman  


